
 
 

 
 

Hello, 

 

You were enrolled in the Student Health Benefit Plan (SHBP) for the Fall 2022 semester 

which provided coverage until 08/20/2023. Students who are degree-seeking and 

registered for six or more credits per semester that count towards the automatic 

assessment of the Student Services Fee (SSF) are eligible for the SHBP. Eligibility for the 

SHBP can be reviewed on our website.  

 

At this time, you have not been automatically assessed the SSF which makes you currently 

ineligible to continue on the SHBP for Fall 2023. Therefore, your health insurance coverage 

under the SHBP ended on 08/20/2023. 

 

If you were anticipating your enrollment in these benefits, please contact our office by 

responding to this email or emailing umshbo@umn.edu to have your account reviewed 

further. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

University of Minnesota 

410 Church Street SE, N323 

Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017 

Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881 

umshbo@umn.edu | www.shb.umn.edu 
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